
 

 

No. RITES/SECY/NSE 
Date: April 26, 2023 

To 
 

Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Bandra - 
Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai – 
400051 
 

To 
 

Corporate Relationship Department, 
BSE Limited, Rotunda Building, 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

 

Scrip Code- RITES 
 

Scrip Code- 541556 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Clarification sought from the Company with reference to movement in 
volume. 
 

Ref: Email from NSE dated 25.04.2023 & BSE dated 26.04.2023 
 

This has reference to your respective email referred above seeking clarification from 
the Company on increase in volume. 
 

ln this regard, we wish to clarify and confirm that we are in compliance with all 
applicable disclosures and we are not aware of any reason that could have prompted 
a sudden change in the transaction volumes in the recent past as stated in your 
email. 
 

We opine that as of date, there are no pending disclosures warranted under 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 in respect of our Company to the Stock Exchanges. 
 

We would keep the Exchanges informed with regard to any such developments, as 
applicable. 
 

This is for your information and records. 
 

Thanking You, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
For RITES Limited  

 
 
Joshit Ranjan Sikidar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
Membership No.: A32442 
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